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Dear Aerospace Engineer,

I regret to inform you that your position will be terminated one 
month from today. Technological change, which is supposed to be 
our business, has taken our major backer, Dynacron, out of the 
game, and all projects here are on an indefinite hold. 

Dynacron’s main competitor, Enterprise Aerospace, has just 
innovated some breakthrough work in embedded computer on-board 
subsystems that has had a major negative impact on Dynacron’s 
stock. So we are grounded.

Your work here was nothing short of brilliant, and you’ve made quite 
a name for yourself. If the rumours about Enterprise are not wildly 
exaggerated they’ll be looking for people soon. Perhaps we will work 
together again.

Good luck,

Hannah Browne
Research Director

University 
of New Westminster

Institute for Aerospace Studies


